
 
 

Angela Beth Moran left not only a profound memory in our hearts on Tuesday, April 2, when by a sleep we say she 

ended the heartache and the thousand natural shocks that flesh is heir to; for some a consummation devoutly to be 

wished, but for her family and friends the heartache of her passing shall abound indeterminably. 

 

She was a member of Elkton’s Public Service Team since 1985 and was an indispensable member of our Finance 

Department for all those decades of her service.   This is not an obituary, but a salute to her stature as a valued friend 

and co-worker whose passing has left an indelible mark on us all. 

 

Lewis George, 

Town Administrator 


